
 

 

 

 

May 25, 2022 

 

Dear IPAC Canada Members,  

 

RE:   New CJIC Website Announcement 

 

As announced during the IPAC Canada Annual General Meeting of May 19, 2022, the Canadian 

Journal of Infection Control (CJIC) now has a dedicated website https://www.cjic.ca.  

 

Member Log In  

Effective immediately all CJIC related information on the main IPAC Canada website has been 

migrated to this website. To read articles from current issues of CJIC, you will be required to log in 

with your IPAC Canada registered email (as your username) and qgkCiLGj6m1g6Mne as your 

temporary password. Note that you may use the Forgot Password option to change this password. 

 

Submission of Manuscripts 

Also, effective immediately authors can submit their manuscript electronically by clicking on 

“Submit A Manuscript” on the website and they will be directed to the Editorial Manager platform.   

 

Once in the Editorial Manager, you will need to register as an “Author” and then proceed with 

submitting your manuscript. 

 

IPAC Canada thanks Craig Kelman & Associates, Publisher of CJIC, for their generous support of 

development and maintenance of the new webpage.   

 

Best regards,  

 

Jim Ayukekbong BMLS PhD CIC 

Editor-in-Chief, Canadian Journal of Infection Control 

Editor-in-chief@ipac-canada.org   
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